COPY.
Flood's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
ENCLOSURES, plst August, 1986,

Dear S5irs,

With veference to my letter of the 25th June

last, respecting the case of the steamoy "UARIE MOLLER®,

I think it well to emnclose for your infomatlon & copy of

a mmr letter 1 have received from the ULwners, lessyrad,
Hollers Limited, explaining the civounstances which prevented
them gubmitting this vessel to the cemeral examination
required for postponement of the Special Survey losS for the
period desired, and also a copy of my roply.

It may be well for you %o talte an opportunity of
discussing this case with the Owners, with a view to
ascerteining whether there ls any possibility of thelr
arrenging to caryy out the Second Special Survey 0.3 in
arcer that the class may Lo re-instated.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
The Surveyors, ' Mstﬁmﬁm Committee.

SHANCHATI, © 2020

i Lloyd's Regjister
Foungathopn.es




